

AFBI Headquarters Newforge Lane Belfast BT9 5PX

BY EMAIL

Martin McKee request-540524-9fcd4f87@whatdotheyknow.com

Our AFBIFOI20181201

reference:

Date 21 December 2018

Dear Mr McKee

Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request for information about influenza vaccinations. Your request was received on 21 December 2018 and I am dealing with it under the terms of the above legislation.

The leaflet enclosed tells you about the legislation and the procedures I will follow in handling your request.

In some circumstances a fee may be payable but if that is the case I will let you know the likely charges before proceeding.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely,

AFBI FOI Officer Foi.officer@afbini.gov.uk